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Newsletter – 6th January 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers Happy New Year to you all! It has been lovely to see the 
children coming back into school this week.  
They have settled really well and have enjoyed their learning. This week has seen 
the launch of our Behaviour System and we are delighted to say that several 
Positive Notes have already been given out and lots of positive praise! Next week 
we are delighted to be launching our topic - "Water - Friend or Foe" - please do 
chat to your child about what they have been learning!  
Have a good weekend and we look forward to seeing you all next week!  
Best wishes  
Mrs Mould 
 
 
Request for Recycling Materials 
Mrs Fry has asked if anyone has any kitchen/toilet roll inners, big plastic bottles, 
small yogurt pots, small plastic boxes, empty cereal packets, please can you save 
these and send them into school. Thank You 
 
After School Clubs 
Construction Club with Miss Duley will be held on Mondays 3.15-4.15pm starting 
from 09/01/23 
Around The World Club with Mrs Ridley will be held on Tuesdays 3.15-4.15pm 
starting from 10/01 
Both clubs are open to Rec to Yr 6 pupils. 
Enrolment forms have been sent via Dojo and Text. 
 
 
 
 

P.E. Wednesdays 
Wednesdays are P.E. days; children need to come to school in their P.E. kit for the 
day. This term they are doing Gymnastics so will also needs shorts and t-shirts 
underneath their tracksuits. 

 
Forest School 
FROM 9TH JANUARY 
Class 2 Forest School will be held on Tuesday afternoon  
Class 1 Forest School will now be held on Thursday afternoon from next week.  
On both days children should come to school in uniform but will need to bring with 
them appropriate clothing for the weather – E.G. wellies, waterproofs, hats, gloves, 
scarves. 
 
STARS OF THE WEEK 
This week because we have had a short week we have given star of the week 
awards to a pupil from each year group. 
Nursery 
Imogen – for being kind to her friends 
KS1  
Reception – Ffion – for always following school rules 
Year 1 – William – for fantastic maths contributions 
Year 2 – Harry W – for starting term with a fantastic attitude 
KS2  
Year 3 – James – for independently practising his work at home 
Year 4 – Lacie – Super enthusiasm towards her work in maths 
Year 5 – Kyle – Such a positive attitude towards learning 
Year 6 – Noah – Creating beautifully presented work in all curriculum areas 
 

 
 
 
 


